

St John's Highbury Vale C of E Primary School

Conewood Street, London N5 1DL

Tel: 020 7226 4906

E-mail: admin@stjhv.lslington.sch.uk
Head of School: Mrs Lindsey Hodgson
Executive Head: Mrs Tonnie Read

Monday 5th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you all had a wonderful half term. I am looking forward to seeing you and the children at the gate tomorrow morning. It is hard to believe there is only seven weeks left of this academic year, and of my time here at St John's. The summer term is such a brilliant one, so I know that there is a lot of fun activities to look forward to sharing with the whole community in the coming weeks.

To ensure that Mrs Khan, the new Head of School, has a good start to her time here in September, I will be carrying out a thorough handover, which will see her on site once a week over the next seven weeks. Her first day with us will be tomorrow and she will be with me on the gate in the morning. Please do stop and say hello, I know your kindness will be greatly received.

Yours sincerely,

Lindsey Hodgson Head of School









